
SUB-COMMITTEE REPORT (16 June 1992) 

In the light of the Secretary of State's proposal to plenary on 12 June that the Strand I 
sub-Committee should be invited to continue its work, concentrating in particular on the points 
listed in paragraph 8 of the sub-Comm ittee's report of 10 June, the sub-Committee met on IS 
and 16 June. 

2 The sub-Committee cons idered finance, human rights. a Bill of Rights and cultural 
expression and diversity. As a result of this consideration two papers were agreed. which should 
be read in conjunction with the sub-Committee report of 10 June. 
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